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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Janine Roeth <j9discuss@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2025 9:51 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Support for Road Level Trail on Park Ave - Agenda #3.B on April 17, 2025

Hello Mayor, Vice Mayor and Councilmembers, 
 
I’m writing as someone who rides a bicycle and has family that lives near Park Ave: I hope you’ll support 
the road-level trail alignment for this segment of the Coastal Rail Trail. 
 
It’s the safest and most practical option for people walking and biking—especially kids. It’s easier to 
access, better lit, has real crossings, and actually connects to where people live. Park Ave doesn’t feel 
safe right now for biking, and this project would make a big difference—without any cost to the City to 
build it. 
 
The road-level route also protects the $67 million grant, avoids delays, and is more environmentally 
friendly than the bluff option.  
 
This is a great opportunity to improve safety, access, and the trail network all at once. Please help make 
it happen. 
 
Thanks, 
Janine Roeth 


